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OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
To the City Council of Petaluma: 
I urge you to consider the overall interests of the citizens of Petaluma.  Rather than appoint
individuals who lobby for their own special interests, appoint individuals who have actual
 professional experience with land use, urban planning, environmental needs, and  dealing
with local governments.

Therefore, I urge you to  appoint Hal Bohner, Ron Chestnut, and Brent Newell to GPAC.
 Theyalready  have contributed substantially to our community and we  experienced  people
with the  skills to work for the benefit of the city.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Irene Collins




